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I believe that Oregonians have seen and dealt with enough of the harsh realities of 

decriminalizing drugs. Our law enforcement agencies are maxed and this only adds 

to their problems. Please pass HB 4002 now and let’s do the right thing for Oregon, 

Oregonians and put this issue to rest.  

 

Please, do the right thing and put Oregonians first!  

 

 


